
When: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 

Where: Cedar Hills Recreation Center 

11640 SW Park Way 

Time: 7 p.m. 
 

 

This will be our annual budget meeting. Each year 

your H.O.A. Board meets to review the previous year's 

budget and attempt to plan for our community's 

future financial needs. As always, homeowners and 

renters are welcome. 
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Autumn  

Doughnut Social 
 

Everyone is invited to enjoy doughnuts, 

coffee, and hot chocolate. 

Saturday, Oct. 7th, from 9:30-11 am.  

We’ll set up a folding table on the 

walkway at 175th and Jay St.  

Hope to see you there! 

Neighborhood 

Safe Streets 

Update 

 
In August we submitted a Safety Campaign 

Request form and heard back from Mike 

Mills, a Washington County Traffic Engineer. 

He subsequently brought in a radar trailer to 

determine traffic speed and volume on 

175th. The trailer has now moved on and we 

are waiting to hear back from Mr. Mills about 

possible solutions to our community's traffic 

concerns. 
 

Dog Owners 
 

One of your Board members recently responded to resident 

complaints by cleaning up dog waste from the "alleyway" area 

between the three story townhouse groupings. There were several 

piles, some fresh, some quite old. Dog walkers and owners in our 

community are always and everywhere required to bag up their 

dog's waste for deposit in their own garbage cans. 
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